Aug-18-05 10:35A CDBS of VA 7032049056 P.0O2

%Virginia i
= . argie ari, , FACC
= Cal‘lelogy Robt?rt F. Cunnion, M1, FACC

Professivnal Corporation

August 18, 2005

K-¥
U.S. NRC Region
Atten: Steven C'ourtemanche
475 Allendale Road ol
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 y 5 13044
L
Re: Request for License Renewal o3’
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Dear Steven Courtemanche.  **

Per our telephone conversation here is the requested documentation you wanted to renew our
NRC license.

RIA laboratory work was pertormed in the past when the P.C. was own and opcrated under a
different physiciun group at a different location. The group has split up and the previous owners
have started a new practice at the original location and have obtained their own license. The
Virginia Cardiology. P.C. has not been and will not be performing any RIA laboratory work
under Part 31, Section 11 and would like to have this released from the license.

Please contact me at your convenience should you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

—
Neil C. Smarte, C.N.M.T.
Radiation Salety Officer
NCS

Cc Robert E. Cunnion, M.D. President
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